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Headmistress: Mrs Z. Sylvester 

	19 Greencroft Gardens,					      Tel: 0207 328 4280
	London NW6 3LP	            
	www.broadhurstschool.com	                                 zsylvester@broadhurstschool.com


NEWSLETTER 15th February 2019


	Dear Parents

Feedback and Marking

I hope you will enjoy looking though the work folders coming home today.  We have focussed on providing valuable and informative feedback to the children this term, as we know that this has a direct impact on their achievements. You may see some abbreviations on the marking of some of the work. 

I- Independent work
S-          Work supported by a teacher
VF-        Verbal feedback has been given

We hope you enjoy looking at all the wonderful pieces the children have produced this half term.


Reception Class Visitors

Full day parents have had the opportunity to visit the Reception class this week and meet Mrs Kendrick.  I hope those of you that have been up to the class have found it informative.  If anyone was unable to make it and would still like to have the opportunity to see the class and learn a little more about how things are structured, you would be very welcome.  Please contact the school office to arrange a convenient time.

Class 3 News

Class 3 have loved travelling to different places, using various methods of transport, this half term.  A highlight was jumping aboard the Class 3 train to visit the beach where we bought yummy ice-creams! 

This week we have enjoyed learning and acting out the story of ‘We’re Going On A Bear Hunt.’ We spoke about how the characters were feeling and joined in with the repeated phrases. 

For Mathematics this week we have been learning about repeating patterns using shapes. During circle time we spoke about who is special to us and what makes them special. For arts and crafts we loved exploring ‘marble painting’ to create some wonderful hearts for our loved ones. 

We have had lots of fun this half term and we have all worked so hard. 
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I wish everyone a lovely half term break whether at home or away on holiday.

With best wishes
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Mrs Sylvester




	
Stop and Drop Volunteers for week of 25th February

As you are aware, we start Stop and Drop after half term.  Reception children are welcome to be dropped at the front door to make their way up to class independently, should you wish.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We will list the volunteers each week, as a reminder and we thank you in advance for your assistance

	Date 
	First Name
	Last Name

	25/02/2019
	Alec
	Gentle

	25/02/2019
	Alexander
	Gehl

	26/02/2019
	Alexander
	Isaac

	26/02/2019
	Alexander
	Waidhofer

	27/02/2019
	Alexander
	Woolley

	27/02/2019
	Alexey
	Fedoseyev

	28/02/2019
	Amara
	Agrawal-Kulkarni

	28/02/2019
	Amelia & Daniel
	Sprake

	01/03/2019
	Amyrah
	Patodi

	01/03/2019
	Anika
	Bhagat



Half term takes place next week.  We return to school on Monday 25th February.

Gold Level Stars Award
We are delighted to be among the top 10% of London schools, setting high standards to inspire others to transform travel habits, fully engage the wider community to promote best practices, and see a measurable reduction in the number of journeys made by car every day.
We have been awarded gold level accreditation in recognition of our achievements.
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Class 4 News

[image: ]Unfortunately, we inadvertently omitted some photos from Class 4’s contribution last week.  Please find below.













[image: ]

[image: ]

























Proprietor
Mr B. Berkery
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